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Thanksgiving!  

news 

We praise and THANK the Lord 
who has caused our Pacto de Gracia 
congregation to continue having 
steady growth.  Our membership 
class graduates one group, and 
begins with another! 

  Praise and thank 
the Lord with us.  “Pacto” is 
celebrating 15 years of existence this 
year.  Soli Deo Gloria!

(We no longer 
fit in the room!)

Jeff Kortman
addresses High
School

The students shown here have just won the 
Bible knowledge competition held during 
our Reformation Week.  They proudly 
received the trophy.  Our Christian school 
celebrates several weeks of the 
Reformation, finishing with a large activity.
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Costa Rica Ministry Center
Praise AND Prayer AND opportunity
for giving

The Costa Rica Ministry Center has already been a huge blessing to three important Reformed 
ministries:  The , the , and the 

. Praise the Lord with us for this wonderful tool for the kingdom!

PRAYER - The final stage of this project is an auditorium and administration building (so 
far we  have only classrooms).  Our Joint Venture Committee has approved going forward 
with construction.  

 There are already preliminary drawings and cost analysis by a contractor.

Christian High School Pacto de Gracia congregation CLIR 
print shop

We already have $100,000 of the $500,000 needed for the whole project. 
CECRE and Pacto de Gracia will contribute.   We want all the money in hand before  
beginning. 

Site of the future auditorium
and Administration building

$400,000 needed

Sketch of future Administration / Auditorium

Please consider this 
project at this time
of Thanksgiving!

Keep updated
on the ministries in
Costa Rica!

Please stand with us in prayer!

Please re
ad! 



More good things happening!
Too many to include, but here we mention a 
couple things the Lord has blessed us with

15th anniversary of Pacto de Gracia!
God is faithful! Our 
Pacto de Gracia 
congregation 
celebrated 15 years 
in October.  From 5 
people we started 
with, we are now 
over 100.  We 
celebrated with a 
meal together, 
pictures, a short 
history of the work 
for the newest 
people, and sang 
“Great is Thy 
faithfulness”.  
Praise the Lord 
with us!  Folks 
continue to bring 
other family 
members, friends and 
neighbors.  A great 
number have joined in the last 5 years.   We thank and praise the Lord for His blessing!

We send a big “Muchas 
gracias!” to all for the 
many ways you join 
with us in the Costa 
Rican effort.  To the 
right - 16 perfectly 
printed, full color 
covers (15,000 in total) 
- for our next run of 
books.  Many re-prints.  
(Far right) - CLIR’s 
book table at the 
Reformation Day joint 
service, with many 
people picking up our 
literature.  Thank you for prayers and support for this important 
ministry!

CLIR team 
2019
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